Cuban Club Foundation, Inc.

2010 N. Avenida Republica de Cuba, Tampa, FL 33605 Phone 813.248.2954 • Fax 813.247.3901 cubanclubtampa@verizon.net www.cubanclubybor.com



March 15, 2021

Phil Alessi Jr. Alessi Bakery 2909 W Cypress St. Tampa, FL 33609

Dear Mr. Alessi,

I want to thank you for your generous donation of food to feed our participants in the Cuban Club's Bocce Tournament on February 27, 2021. Our bocce event was our most successful yet, raising over \$37,000 for historic preservation of the building. The money will be matched with grants to enhance its impact. Over the last few years, we have invested \$3 million into saving the building, which is listed on the National Register of Historic Places. We could not have done it without the support of our community.

The Cuban Club Foundation is a 501(c) (3). We value your food donation at \$140. Please use this letter as proof of your generous donation.

On behalf of the Cuban Club Foundation, I thank you for your support and look forward to our partnership for years to come.

Sincerely,

Patrick Manteiga

President

Cuban Club Foundation, Inc.